
If God said it, that settles it.  
Thankfully His children can live 
by the promises The Heavenly Fa-
ther has given and written down 
in His Bible, preserved from gen-
eration to generation.  Matthew 
7:7-8 says, “Ask, and it shall be 
given you; seek, and ye shall find; 
knock, and it shall be opened unto 
you: For every one that asketh 
receiveth; and he that seeketh 
findeth; and to him that knock-
eth it shall be opened.” Then I 
John 5:14-15 records “And this 
is the confidence that we have 
in Him, that, if we ask any thing 
according to His will, He heareth 
us: And if we know that He hear 
us, whatsoever we ask, we know 
that we have the petitions that 
we desired of Him.” Yes, this is 
the confidence The Voice in the 
Wilderness has in our Lord and 
the prayers of dear friends like 
you. As 2012 comes to a close 
your prayers are essential to the 
success of our meetings and trav-
el. Thank you sincerely for your 
intercession.

We praise the Lord for all that 
He has done this year.  Please 
read the November and Decem-
ber Virtual Voice editions online 
as they become available, and be 
sure to watch your mailbox for 
the Year-End edition of The Voice 

in the Wilderness.  Our Prayer 
Letters, Weekly Voice emails, Vir-
tual editions and printed editions 
of The Voice in the Wilderness of-
fer not only detailed updates of 
ministry activities, but also,  give 
ways for you to stay connected 
and involved in what God is do-
ing.  As we announced earlier, 
2013 is the Diamond Jubilee for 
The Voice in the Wilderness.  We 
would like to invite you to be 
involved in this celebration.  In 
preparation for the special Dia-
mond Jubilee publications, would 
you take a moment to consider 
how the Lord has used The Voice 
in the Wilderness in your life or 
ministry?  Please write a  short 
testimony and submit to our of-
fice.  You may also send a photo 
of you with your favorite issue of 
The Voice in the Wilderness.

Go online to submit photo and/
or testimony.  Scan to submit:

or Mail to:
The Voice in the Wilderness
PO Box 7037
Asheville, NC  28802

A PERSONAL MESSAGE
MINISTRY UPDATE

THANK YOU for being a friend to this ministry and the giving of your prayers and support! 

Pray for us!
Prayer Notes:     
•	Trip to Philippines - December
•	Pray for Pastors Eleazer and June, other 

pastors from the Philippines, and Indone-
sian pastors who will attend the confer-
ences

•	Venezuelan Pastors and their ministries
•	Increased monthly support
•	Bibles for pastors in South America
•	Ongoing printing projects - Sophie Muller 

books, Voice in the Wilderness Quarterly 
Publications , The Book of Revelation and 
Question/Answer Study Book

•	Home Office Building - a new roof is needed
•	Year-end travels and meetings
•	Finances to assist with Church construction 

in Las Piedras, Venezuela
•	Appropriate means to send finances to mis-

sionaries
•	Upcoming plans for Diamond Jubilee of The 

Voice in the Wilderness in 2013
•	Response to the The Voice in the Wilderness 

year-end publication 
•	Missions projects upcoming in 2013
•	Scheduling of meetings in 2013

Visit us online to read the 8-page Nov. 2012 
Virtual Voice & Diamond Jubilee Announcement

November 2012•
Free Subscription•

Mini-Voice Edition
& Prayer LetterRonnie and Terry Williamson   •   Steve and Rebekah Lilly

             Evangelist/Editor                                 Staff Missionaries

For more resources and ministry information visit www.thevoiceinthewilderness.org or write, PO Box 7037 Asheville, NC  28802

Year-End Ministry Needs
Prayer Points

•	Health & Safety
•	Preaching Trip-Philippines(Dec.)
•	2013 Diamond Jubilee Printing & Events
•	Pastors & Missionaries
•	Year-End Offering Response

Financial Needs
•	 New roof for Home Office
•	 Travel Expenses
•	 Printing funds
•	 Venezuela Church Construction and 

Church Bus funds
•	 Monthly Ministry Expenses


